
652 ENVOY
Lace up 
Non-safety 
Rubber outsole

ROSSI 
BOOTS

Rossi Boots is a next-
generation manufacturer  
with the soul of a master 
boot maker from 1910. 

After 106 years, Rossiter’s 
Pty Ltd is still owned by 
the Rossiter family, with 
each successive generation 
inheriting the passion of 
their ancestors to make 
great Australian boots. 

In a world of fast and 
disposable fashion, we 
choose to maintain our  
old fashioned values by 
crafting quality boots that 
stand the test of time and 
are a pleasure to wear. 

MADE IN AUSTRALIA 
We’re a modern factory 
with a strong sense of 
where we’ve come from, and 
one of the few remaining 
boot makers committed to 
manufacturing in Australia. 

Our factory employs skilled 
sewing machinists, cutters 
and craftspeople, retaining 
local manufacturing skills 
and imbuing our product with 
the quality that comes from 
taking pride in our craft. 

Today, our factory still 
cuts the leather, sews boot 
uppers and moulds boot 

soles, we have an in-house 
design team, and advanced 
expertise in safety wear 
and professional footwear 
requirements. 

We’ve come a long way 
since Arthur Rossiter 
started making boots in 
his backyard shed in 1910. 
Technology has changed, 
and the factory is bigger, 
but our principles of 
craftsmanship, quality and 
comfort remain the same.

AMBULANCE SERVICE WELFARE FUND SUGGESTED STYLES

PLUS MANY MORE! 
FITTINGS 

AVAILABLE AT 
84 SIR DONALD 
BRADMAN DRIVE, 

HILTON.

729 MUSK
Women’s fit  
Safety toe 
Air Cushion sole

RRP $179
ASWF Special 
Price $126

RRP $159
ASWF Special 
Price $117

RRP $179
ASWF Special 
Price $126

RRP $199
ASWF Special 
Price $147

301 ENDURA
Non-safety 
Rubber outsole 
Air Cushion sole

776 PEAK
Safety toe 
Side zip 
TPU/PU sole


